Monica Hawkins

From: Pauline Rochefort <paulinerochefort17@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 4, 2022 9:01 AM

To: Monica Hawkins

Subject: Fwd: Pebble Beach Aggregate Application

Lettre additionnelle

—————————— Forwarded message ---------

From: Myrtle Neff <thornstonefarm@gmail.com>

Date: Mon, Jul 4, 2022 at 5:59 AM

Subject: Pebble Beach Aggregate Application

To: ARAapprovals@ontario.ca <ARAapprovals@ontario.ca>, pauline.rochefort@eastferris.ca
<pauline.rochefort@eastferris.ca>, steven.trahan@eastferris.ca <steven.trahan@eastferris.ca>,
terry.kelly@eastferris.ca <terry.kelly@eastferris.ca>, erika.lougheed@eastferris.ca <erika.lougheed @eastferris.ca>,
rick.champagne@eastferris.ca <rick.champagne@eastferris.ca>, pebblebeachaggregate@sympatico.ca
<pebblebeachaggregate @sympatico.ca>

We would like to express our concerns and opposition to the expansion of the aggregate quarry. We live on Corbeil Road
and are already concerned about the traffic and especially heavy truck traffic. As we all know Corbeil Road is not very
wide and in several areas very little shoulder area. We dont feel safe to even walk on the side of the road. We are afraid
an increase in heavy trucks would pose a greater safety risk to motorists and pedestrians, not to mention what it will do
to our road. | also sympathise with the residents in close proximity to the quarry we can here the noise and our house
shook during one of the blasts. We are not opposed to progress but would prefer a more reasonable progression.
Thank You



